
 

 

 

 

  
 

Season’s greetings from DRIE study!    

   
Thank you for your help with DRIE!  We have met many delightful residents, staff 
& relatives along the way – thank you!!   We are visiting our participants 12 months 
and 24 months after the initial interview, for a short follow-up chat, and we look 
forward to seeing you again soon.  We are also asking people living in care homes if 
they would like to take part in DRIE-2, our second study.  In DRIE-2 we are finding 
out whether a set of 3 tests (that we identified in the first DRIE study) really does 
identify people who are not drinking enough (dehydrated).   
 

Diane & Lee have been talking to other researchers,  and health & social care 
staff about what we have learnt in our dehydration study (DRIE) during 2014 
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Dehydration Recognition in our Elders  

Lee and Diane discussing 
dehydration and acute 

kidney injury in 
Birmingham in April 

Diane talking about 
dehydration to a rapt 

audience in Rotterdam 

Lee with other dehydration 
researchers in Washington 

Here’s wishing you, your friends, relatives, carers  
and colleagues, a very cheery Christmas! 

 



 
This is a poster about DRIE that we presented at the National Institute for Health Research 
Fellows meeting in Leeds this year, to show the people funding DRIE our early results. 


